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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: John Attig, ALA Representative 

Subject: Revisions to Date associated with the corporate body (RDA 11.4, 11.4.3, 
11.4.4, 0.6.4) 

 

ALA thanks the Library of Congress for clarifying the core status of dates associated with 
a corporate body.  ALA agrees that only the date of a conference should be considered 
core in every case, and that date of establishment and date of termination of a corporate 
body should be core only when needed to distinguish bodies with the same name. 
 
 
 


